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NEWSLETTER 

Vendor Partner News 
▶ April 2024 

Western Memorial Hospital Deliveries 

 

As we get closer to our transition to the new hospital in Corner Brook, we would like to inform 

vendors that the official closing date for Receiving/Deliveries at the existing Western Memorial 

Hospital site is May 30, 2024. Receiving Personnel will not be available at the existing site after 

this date and therefore no deliveries will be accepted. Please note, this change will apply to 

WESTERN ZONE purchase orders and deliveries only. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If vendors are unsure of delivery location at time of order placement, they are asked to work with 

the relevant NLHS Buyer to clarify any uncertainty.  Also, vendors are asked to ensure their 

transportation/logistics partners are informed of the change. 

    

Please update the account number in your systems to reflect our new address as of May 31, 

2024. 

 

We appreciate your patience and cooperation as we make this exciting move to our new hospital! 

 

• Link to Merx https://www.merx.com/govnl/nl-phsssc 
• Link to SC website https://www.centralhealth.nl.ca/tenders 
• Link to NLHS website https://www.centralhealth.nl.ca/tenders 

CURRENT ADDRESS 

 

Western Memorial Hospital 

1 Brookfield Avenue 

Corner Brook, NL A2H 6J7 

NEW ADDRESS 

 

Corner Brook Acute Care Hospital 

100 Healthcare Crescent 

Corner Brook, NL A2H 0J4 

MAY 30 
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Vendor Management Team Update 

 

The NLHS Vendor Management team met in St. John’s this month to discuss goals for the current 

fiscal year, creation of efficiencies in our daily processes and to collaborate with internal 

departments on how we best fulfill our role within the broader health system.  

 

During our time together we were also able to do a site visit with Cardinal Health in Mount Pearl. 

The Cardinal Health team provided a tour of their warehouse facility and overview of their order 

fulfillment and warehouse management processes. The team was truly impressed at Cardinal’s 

operation as well as their focus on the patients at the end of the products they supply and 

distribute. We appreciate the Cardinal team for their time and great work in supporting our health 

supply chain and patient care in Newfoundland and Labrador! 

 

 
Cardinal Health and Vendor Management Reps 

 

Vendor Communications  

 

We are currently developing a new NLHS Supply Chain website and are keen to receive your 

input regarding the type of content you feel is important as a vendor partner. Please feel free to 

include your feedback on our monthly Vendor Partner Newsletter as well - what type of content 

you would like to see more (or less) of and how future newsletters might be improved. Please 

email your feedback to vendor.relations@centralhealth.nl.ca with the subject “Vendor 

Communications Feedback”.    
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